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Houseless people should not be able to camp on public lands, unless in designated 

areas, just like the rest of us.  Their presence on public property affects my right to 

use that public property as a member of the public. It also degrades the safety and 

cleanliness of public spaces.  The state would be better off creating non public places 

where people with nowhere to go can rest, as well as determining which houseless 

people are there temporarily and which ones prefer to live on the street due to mental 

illness or addiction.   


